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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Finland and thanks for the presentation of the national report.
Georgia commends the Government of Finland for adopting the program to combat racism. 
We welcome Government’s efforts to reinforce measures to protect the rights of the child through National Child Strategy. 
We positively evaluate the structural reforms in the social welfare and health care system and efforts of Finland to combat violence against women, 
Having said that, Georgia would like to recommend to Finland:

· To continue implementing measures against discrimination through expanding focus area. 
· To continue measures to combat hate speech and hate crimes. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]With this in mind, we wish the delegation of Finland a very successful review.
